UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Colleague,

I am writing to invite you to a meeting with other Legal Practitioners to discuss a possible
Government response to the recommendations of the Safety, Rehabilitation and Compensation Act
1988 (SRC Act) Review Report. A link to the report can be found here

http://docs.employment.gov.au/system/files/doc/other/src_act review report.pdf

The Department of Employment is providing advice to the Government on possible proposed
amendments to the SRC Act. These proposals will have an impact on the work you do to assist
injured workers.

Meeting details:

Session 1

Time: 9.30 am —11.30 am AEST

Date: Monday, 16 June 2014

Location: Department of Employment, 414 La Trobe Street, Melbourne

OR

Session 2

Time: 2.00 pm —4.00 pm AEST

Date: Tuesday, 17 June 2014

Location: Department of Employment National Office, 50 Marcus Clarke St, Canberra

These meetings will be held in strict confidence and all participants are required to preserve and
maintain the confidentiality of information to which you will have access. Consequently please note
the Deed of Confidentiality which is attached for your consideration and that you will be asked to
sign at the meeting.

Please send an email confirming your attendance to either of these sessions to:
by Tuesday 10 June 2014 and a calendar invite
confirming details and providing background information for the meeting will be sent in response.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact





